
 

From: kenneth Harrison [mailto:kharrison91042@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2014 1:14 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Support for Change to Reg 5 and 5 APC&E 

 

Sir 

My wife and I are both in support of the changes in Regulation 5 and 6 APC&E Commission Docket#14-

002-R and Docket #14003-R regarding the protection of the Buffalo National River Watershed.   These 

new limitations need to be made to protect this natural resource. 

  

Thank You 

Kenneth A. Harrison  and  Sharon Lee Harrison,  937 Lakeshore Drive, Eureka Springs, AR 72631 

 


